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MCGILL UNIVERSITY 

MONTREAL
Faculty of Arts

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 14, 1930.

m

Sir Arthur Currie, G-.C.M.G• )
IPrincipal, McGill University.

My dear Principal,

The enclosed sheet showing the geographical 

distribution of students in the first year during this session may

The large number of students living inbe of interest to you.

Montreal homes and the increasing number of women in the B.A. course

|throw some light on many of our problems at present. The number of
■ yi

-Mstudents coming from the Province of Quebec outside of Montreal is,

you will observe, very small, and I am inclined to think that educa­

tional conditions in the English-speaking country communities in this

Possibly, however, Bishop’s 

College at Lennoxville may place a different interpretation on these

IProvince are at a very low ebb. ■

' At

figures.

Yours very truly,

Enel.
:;S

I Dean
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